12/30/2019

JAN 0 2 2020

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Dr. Schmiesing,

I am writing to give notice of my resignation from my position as Celina Middle School counselor at the end of the 2019-2020 academic year.

It has been an honor to work with and for the Celina students and families for the past 9 years. I love my CMS family and will miss them; however, I have made the decision to leave the education field.

Thank you for the opportunity to learn and grow together. I wish the best for CMS and all of the Celina Schools.

Thank you,

Amy Spriggs